Management Committee Meeting @,_.,@'

Friday 14t July 2023 S—
essex
walking football

. league
Meeting commenced at 10 am 28 FAIR
Those present: Derek Hornsey, Richard Coleman, Peter Osbourne, Gary U [ JEwAY

Murphy. Gerry Tyler, Kevin Preston and Simon Crump

Fixtures: Fifties to sort out with Kevin and Mark. All other age groups for league
fixtures are fine cup games to sort out with Kevin. All teams to be invited to play in
cup competitions.

Registrations: Peter registrations on system. The FA system is not really
compliant with what we require to run our league. To ask the FA if the portal
can be kept open over the closed period in a summer months so that we can
continue to run and update our league information.

Discipline: Players receiving a red card automatically get a one tournament ban. This
also includes not being able to play for any other age group until that Period

has expired for the age group the card was received in. I ‘4
@heimer’s

Referees: This requires a separate meeting to resolve any outstanding Societ
United

problems U Uned,
Dementia

Cup finals: Fifties to be played at Chelmsford. All the other age groups will be

played at Billericay. All teams will be invited to play in his competition. Trophies will

be given out along with Medals. The League will purchase one Silver Cup this

season for the 50s age group. And a further Cup each season afterwards. The new

cups will replace the cheap cups we give away each season. In the long run it will

work out cheaper than keep giving away cheaper trophies.

Representative football: Gary has paid out of his own money to cover the cost of the
match officials at the last tournament and £70 has now been refunded to Gary.

New committee members: Simon Crump Peter Kenton and Mike Somerville are all
on the disciplinary committee along with Derek Hornsey and Peter Osbourne

AGM: 11th of September at Billericay with a 7.30 start notification to all clubs, to be
sent out via email.

Finances: This will be all up-dated and sent out to each member of the management
committee by the end of today 14th July. Player registration fees and Club Bonds will
be implemented as voted in at the 2022/23 AGM.

Newsletter: To carry on with the newsletter but to ensure that we do resolve our
problem with having a new website. Gary Murphy has taken on board to ensure that
this happens over the next few months

Hospitality: To carry on as has been well received by all of the clubs



